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To: ORIEJI DAVID C <oriejidavid@gmail.com>

Dear David,

Congratulations for being chosen to participate in the Black Youth Leadership Program. This 
accomplishment demonstrates your remarkable abilities, dedication, and promise as a young leader.Your project 
plan's unique and smart approach has earned you this well-deserved distinction.

Acceptance into this program recognizes not only your individual accomplishments, but also your ability to 
inspire positive change in your community and beyond. The Black Youth Leadership Program is a prominent 
effort that aims to inspire young leaders, and your selection demonstrates your dedication to excellence and 
service.Your meticulous effort to address the difficulties that our youth encounter in a systematic manner is 
admirable.  

If there is anything the Black Youth Leadership Program staff can do to help you along the way, please do not 
hesitate to contact us; we will be there for you every step of the way. I wish you a rewarding and meaningful 
experience in the Black Youth Leadership Program.

 We will send you a written agreement soon, and after you sign it, you will receive your funds in the form of a 
check.

Sincerely,

-- 

Baidir Bangoura
Manager of the Black Youth Leadership Program 
Council for the Advancement of African Canadians - Africa Centre
C| (343)961-4811
Email: baidir.bangoura@africacentre.ca
Website: africacentre.ca
ᐊᒥᐢᑿᒌᐚᐢᑲᐦᐃᑲᐣ (Amiskwacîwâskahikan), Treaty 6 Territory
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